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Tuesday 27th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
To enrich our science topic learning about significant explorers, Year 2 will be visiting the Science 
Museum on Tuesday 12th March. This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to enhance their 
knowledge and take part in a space exploration workshop.  
 
We will travel to the museum on public transport and will be back at school for the end of the 
school day at 3:10pm. 
 
There is no cost for this trip.  
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch, water bottle and a warm coat.  All children are 
required to wear their normal school uniform, including school jumper/cardigan and school 
shoes (no trainers). 
 
If you would like to order a school provided packed lunch, please email confirming your child’s 
name, class trip to info@morden.merton.sch.uk by Thursday 29th February. We cannot accept 
any lunch orders after this date.  
 
Please speak to the office if you are able to accompany us on this trip.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Ms B Danaher 
Year 2 Class Teacher 
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